
 
CITY OF FRANKLIN 
Public Hearing Notice 

Community Development Block Grant Project 
 

The Franklin City Council will hold a Public Hearing on May 2, 2022, beginning at 
6:00pm in Council Chambers at Franklin City Hall, 316 Central Street, Franklin, NH 
03235.  Community Development Block Grant funds are available to municipalities 
through the NH Community Development Finance Authority. Up to $500,000 annually is 
available on a competitive basis for Public Facility Projects, up to $500,000 for Housing 
Projects, up to $500,000 for Economic Development Projects, and up to $350,000 for 
Emergency Activities that directly benefit low and moderate income persons. Up to 
$25,000 per study is available for Planning Grants. The purpose of the hearing is to 
present to the public on, and take comments on, a hotel feasibility study.  The study was 
funded with CDBG funds.   

Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the City 
Manager’s Office via telephone or mail at least 5 days prior to the public hearing. 
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